
House bill 1233

My name is Avery Buckholz from Manvel, North Dakota.
I'm 12 years old and I am in favor of HB 1233. I really love
spending as much time as possible outdoors hunting. I feel that
it will be beneficial to all youth to have as much time hunting as
possible. I feel with the extended hunting dates there would be
more opportunities for youth to experience hunting and the
outdoors. This was my first season of deer hunting and it felt
rushed,  it would be nice to have more time for hunting with my
dad. Which is one of my favorite things to do.

Thanks

Avery Buckholz
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